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The Addingham parish Council meeting held on Monday the 14th August 1950 
Present.          Cr Adams (Chair) Cr Walker Cr Smith Cr Cockshott Cr Walker Cr 

Hadley Cr Whitaker Cr Ives & Cr Mrs Ives 
 
Minutes. It was resolved that the minutes of the previous meeting be signed 

 
Straight Lane. It was resolved that a resumè of the correspondence regarding the 

repair of Straight Lane by the Local Authority be forwarded to the Local Member 
of Parliament for his suggestions as to what further action should be taken in the 
matter 

 
Housing repairs. Arising out of a letter received from the Skipton Rural District 
Council stating that a sub committee had been appointed to meet this Council it 

was resolved that the complaints be scheduled and forwarded by the Clerk to the 
Housing Committee Skipton Rural District Council 

 
Accounts. It was resolved that the following accounts be passed for payment 
   Bradford Corporation   Water ME  30th June 1950                     1.  0.2 

   E Roe  5 weeks gardening to date                                             12.10.8 
   Yorkshire Electricity Board Electricity June qtr                          4.15.11 

   Clerks Expenses     Audit stamp                            8.0.0 
   Dec 1949 to date Postage Expenses and sundries 4.19.6          12.19.6 
 

Sunday games at the Memorial Close.  The Councils attention was drawn to the 
Ratepayers recommendation that Sunday Games be permitted on the Recreation 
Area of Memorial Close.  It was resolved that further enquiry be made regarding 

the Legal position as to the conditions governing the gift of the Memorial Close to 
the Parish Council 
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Later Cr Hadley took the Chair 
 

Street Lighting. It was resolved that the question of reinstating lamps be 
considered and that the same be forwarded by the Clerk to the responsible 

authority with a request for the work to be put in hand forthwith.  The following 
were recommended and in addition the existing stands and brackets to be 
immediately fitted with Lamps & fittings Southfield Villas & Main Street approach 

No 87 to be reinstated 
 
Caravans. It was resolved that we write the Sanitary inspector pressing for the 

Caravan Site to be put in order without delay 
 

Public Conveniences. It was resolved that the Surveyor of the Skipton RDC be 
written to ascertain when the Public Conveniences will be completed in 
Addingham 

 
Memorial Tablet. It was resolved that an estimate be obtained for the relettering 
and scraping of the Memorial Tablet 

 
Additional Rate. It was resolved to ask the Ministry of Health to sanction an 

additional rate of 4s in the £ making the total of 1/- in the £ for General 



Expenses year 1950/51 to liquidate the balance against the Council on 31st 

March 1950 
 

                  James Adams 
                      Chairman 


